Dawn King

From: Lewis Pulley <Lewis.Pulley@fcc.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 8:48 AM

To: Dawn King

Cc: Yvonne Harris; Alicia McCannon; Lynn Kalagian; Christopher Sova; Frederick Giroux;
Mark Lipp

Subject: Re: Cumulus Licensing LLC - Fresno, CA SEU - Request for Extension of Time

The extension is granted to April 30, 2020.

From: Dawn King <king@fhhlaw.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 6:20 PM

To: Lewis Pulley <Lewis.Pulley@fcc.gov>

Cc: Yvonne Harris <Yvonne.Harris@fcc.gov>; Alicia McCannon <Alicia.McCannon@fcc.gov>; Lynn Kalagian
<Lynn.Kalagian@fcc.gov>; Christopher Sova <Christopher.Sova@fcc.gov>; Frederick Giroux <Frederick.Giroux@fcc.gov>;
Mark Lipp <lipp@fhhlaw.com>

Subject: Cumulus Licensing LLC - Fresno, CA SEU - Request for Extension of Time

Good evening, Mr. Pulley -

Cumulus Licensing LLC (“Cumulus”) is the licensee of Station KMJ(AM), Fresno, California, which was included
on the list associated with the February 6, 2020, FCC Public Notice that identified stations subject to a random
EEO audit. KMJ is part of a station employment unit (“SEU”) with commonly-owned stations KSKS(FM), KMJ-
FM, KMGV(FM), and KWYE(FM), all also located in Fresno, California. Cumulus respectfully requests an
extension of time to respond to the February 6, 2020, EEO Audit Letter (“the Letter”). This SEU, as well as
other Cumulus SEUs, is in the process of preparing a detailed response to a FCC Media Bureau investigation,
which is due at the end of March 2020. This unexpected and time consuming project coupled with the
responsibilities of the day-to-day operation of the Fresno stations has stretched resources quite thin. This has
been further exacerbated by the outbreak of the Coronavirus. Currently, most of the Cumulus SEUs have only
essential personnel on site. As a result and understandably, the SEU has been unable to direct its focus on
formulating its response to the Letter. In order to assemble the documentation requested in the Letter and
prepare a thorough response, CMP respectfully requests an extension of time, until April 30, 2020, to
complete its reply.

We appreciate your consideration and look forward to your response.
Kind regards,

Dawn

Dawn M. King

Senior Paralegal

mm Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth

1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100| Arlington, VA 22209

Tel: 703.812.0414
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